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DENNIS-YARMOUTH REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT -1-3
Minutes of a School Committee Meeting
Thursday, July 6, 2023

A Dennis-Yarmouth Regional School Committee meeting was held on Thursday, July 6, 2023, at
the Dennis-Yarmouth Regional School District’s Administration Office in South Yarmouth, MA.

Members Present: Jeni Landers, Chairperson; Jennifer Rose, Vice Chairperson; Tomas
Tolentino, Treasurer; Marilyn Bemis Secretary; Joseph Tierney, Phillip Morris, Joe Glynn.

Others Present: Betsy Pontius, Director of STEM; Luanne Kiley, Substitute Recording Secretary
to the School Committee.

At 5 p.m., Jeni Landers, Chairperson, called the meeting to order. She explains the one item on
the agenda tonight is to appoint an interim superintendent. This needs to be someone who has the
superintendent certification. This will be temporary for a few weeks until our new
Superintendent starts. Currently Dr. Smith is negotiating his start date and his contract so the
interim appointment is likely to be 2-3 weeks. David Flynn has agreed to serve for the purposes
of signing off on reports for DESE and any other approvals that require the superintendent’s
signature. Other than that it is just business as usual for the next few weeks while we get Dr.
Smith signed on and on boarded.

Phil Morris moves to appoint David Flynn as the interim superintendent and Joe Glynn seconded
the motion. After a brief discussion a vote was taken.

The motion carries 7-0 by roll call vote:

Phillip Morris yes
Marilyn Bemis yes
Tomas Tolentino yes
Joe Glynn yes
Jeni Landers yes
Jennifer Rose yes
Joseph Tierney yes

Chair Landers announces meeting dates for the summer, July 17" and August 7. All in favor.

Adjournment
At 5:18 p.m., on a motion by Tomas Tolentino, seconded by Joe Glynn, and carried unanimously
7-0; VOTED: To adjourn the meeting.

Minutes recorded and prepared by,

Luanne Kiley, Substitute Assistant Secretary



